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Comments: I am asking that no changes be made to this at this time. My family owns property in the Eagle

Meadow area and have enjoyed snowmobiling for many years in the area. It is a way for us to use our property

year round. I know of many of the property owners who use their property year round because we can get in

there with snow mobiles. We do no damage to the forest and always treat it with the utmost respect. It is our

forest. Please do not shut us out. Thank you. 


